18 May 2004

To: Winn Davis, County Manager

From: Chuck Cotnoir, DCEMA

Winn,

In preparation for hurricane season, I would like to set up a meeting between the County Emergency Management (represented by the County Manager), Mass Environmental Police, the Mass State Police, and the Mass State Highway Dept.  to review the County’s Hurricane Plan.

This meeting comes about as a suggestion from Bill Searle, Mass Environmental Police, and the original author of our plan.

I am enclosing the relevant pages of our plan, that involve these three agencies in our hurricane response.

The best day for me would be a Tuesday.  And we should shoot for a date before June 15th.

Please let me know of a day when we can discuss this.

Chuck Cotnoir, DCEMA Ops

